
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0336

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 19/08/2022

Development:

Location :

Change of use of part of existing convent building (Protected Structure Ref 158) from staff accommodation 

ancillary to the adjacent nursing home/retirement home permitted under SD18A/0328 to geriatric daycare 

centre (Ageing Well Centre) with all associated ancillary accommodation; internal alterations and improvements 

to the interior of the convent at ground, first and second floors; external alterations to accommodate 2 stair cores 

(one includes a lift) within the courtyard space and alterations to 2 existing windows to form escape doors and 

blocking up a 2nd floor window. Permission is also sought for all ancillary site and development works associated 

with the above.

Presentation Convent, Convent Road, Clondalkin, Dublin 22



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

28/09/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

Water

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

                                                                       

Foul

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




